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Dear Independent Planning Commission,
 
Please keep my contact details and address confidential.
 
I object to the SLS Precinct plan.  I have objected to the scale and overcrowding nature of the
plan since I found out about it in 2015.  The proposed plan is not required from a housing target
standpoint, Lane Cove has already exceeded its targets.
 
I initiated the petition that 500 rate payers and concerned residents signed hoping to convey to
the council that they objected to the plan; the petition was ignored by council.  Numerous
objections I have made to the council have been ignored.  The number of new residents that will
be squeezed into this area is not in keeping with the neighbouring suburb of Greenwich.
 
I grew up in this area and chose to buy property in this area and have raised my children with the
view to give them the same type of environment and amenity that I grew up with; the SLS plan is
at odds with this.
 
Please recommend the cancellation of this proposal.
 
Thank you
Kathy Sweeney

 
 
 




